The Waterfront Mid-Week Lunch
Just turn up and pay on the day. No bookings, no formality, just a sociable gathering of Cruising Association friends (guests are also very welcome). If you do let us know you are coming, we could give the landlord some idea of numbers, but just turn up anyway, as complete informality is the whole point.
We plan to have one of these lunches from time to time at different locations within the County. The only requirement is a waterfront location and we would like to hear suggestions for the next one.

Wednesday 30th March 2011 about 1230

The Ferry Boat Inn, Ferry Road, North Fambridge CM3 6LS

Main courses from the menu around £7.50-£8.50. Daily Specials around £7.00
Hope to see you there.
Paul & Birgitta
